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Ouray County High Country 4x4 Roads will receive no further maintenance for the 
winter season after October 15, 2018. Snow and icy conditions may exist now, or at any 
time after maintenance has ceased.  Travel on the 4x4 roads this time of year is not 
recommended due to variable conditions and expected winter weather at high 
elevations.  Drive at your own risk. Ouray County 4x4 roads include: Yankee Boy Basin, 
Corkscrew Pass, Imogene Pass, Engineer Pass, Governor’s Basin, and Owl Creek Pass.   
Check with other counties for information regarding their road conditions.   
 
 


